RIVERSIDE MEDICAL PRACTICE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

MEETING

Meeting held on Tuesday 17th January 2012 at 10:30am.
Present at meeting:

Anita Fisher

Practice Manager





Joe Ivory

Admin Apprentice





Ian Instone

Patient





Keith Close

Patient





Michael Potts
Patient





Alan Pickles

Patient





Alan Plaice

Patient





Ian Mackie

Patient





Mary Mackie

Patient




Margaret Allison
Patient




Meeting chaired by Ian Instone
Apologies for absence:  
John Shepherd & Carol Pickles
The meeting was opened by our Practice Manager, Anita Fisher.
Matters arising from last minutes: 
a) Ian suggested we leave the double yellow lines so that patients with disabilities or patients getting dropped off in a Taxi have somewhere to park.  If we were to have the double yellow lines removed, that space would no longer be available due to other people parking there.  Mrs Mackie mentioned possible timed parking slots.  The downfall to this idea is that they wouldn’t just be for patients of the Riverside Medical Practice.

b) Future Fundraising - Mr Shepherd has arranged for a stall at North Tees Hospital on Thursday 1st March 2012. 
There were no further matters arising from the last meeting, the minutes were proposed as a true record by Mick Potts and seconded by Allan Plaice.
Practice Update: 
a)      The new computer system is now fully working; all staff are working well on the system and are happy with the training received.
b)  Phlebotomy Services: The idea of making the blood clinic into appointment slots has been mentioned.  The reason for this is that a number of people may turn up at the same time; however, a few of the people could be waiting quite some time to get seen too.  Brenda is looking into extending the time of the blood clinic held on Tuesdays to 7.00am – 12.00pm
Future Speakers: Suggestions for speakers were as follows:
George Hardwick Foundation

P.C.T. Commissioning
Mrs Mackie suggested a governor from the foundation trust and Anita to contact Victoria Laing Practice Manager regarding speaker from commissioning the CCG.  Unfortunately Victoria Laing is leaving Norton to cycle round Budapest.  Instead we are trying for Vanessa. 
AOB:

a) Keith proposed a plaque for fallen members of the PPG.
b) The Easter raffle is to be drawn on 2nd of April.  We plan to start selling tickets on the 1st March.
c) Ian and Mary attended Public Core Group Meeting on Wednesday 11th January 2012.  Mary informed the mtg of our Practices PPG attempts to encourage/co-operate PPG wise within Stockton GP Practices.  Group Vice-Chair Shirley informed all that she was also the Stockton Commissioning Group patient representative at LINk.  She spoke directly and well and contributed positively to the overall agenda items on the night.  They felt she was someone we ought to consider making common PPG cause with.
There being no further business the meeting closed at 11:35am

  Accepting Minutes as a True Recording:- 
Proposed by………………..  Seconded by: ……………………………
Signature:……………..……   Signature: ……………………….………
Next PPG meeting – Tuesday 14th February 2012
